
 
 

 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF SAMMAMISH 
 

Beaver Lake Management District Advisory Board 
Special Meeting 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Beaver Lake Management District Advisory Board will hold a 
Special Meeting on Thursday, May 5, 2022. The meeting will begin at 2:00 pm. 
 
Pursuant to the Governor’s emergency Proclamation 20-28, the city is unable to provide an in-
person location for the public to listen to the virtual meeting this day. Meetings are still accessible 
to the public and public comment can be submitted. 
  
To View Live:    
Join Zoom Meeting: https://bit.ly/3Oum5nM  
 
Additional information about this meeting may be obtained by contacting the Management 
Analyst, Rori Kirkpatrick at rkirkpatrick@sammamish.us or via telephone at (425) 295-0598. 
 
 
 
 
 
Lita Hachey 
City Clerk 
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